
November 13, 2017 

 

Dear Applegate Families: 

 

I would like to take this time to introduce myself to all of you. My name is Vanessa Russ and I have taken 

on the task as Yearbook coordinator/chairperson. My predecessor did yearbook while all three of her 

children attended Applegate with her last child graduating with my two older children last year. Lori knew I 

had a younger child and that I would have time vested in the school, so I took on this challenge. I have no 

experience with photography or with writing, however I have reached out to those willing to help and look 

forward to working on this project. 

 

Of course I don’t know all of the children in the building but I’m doing my best to make it to all school 

events. I’m hoping with the help of the class moms, the teachers, and of course Mr. Greenfield, I’ll be able 

to capture all of the fun and exciting memories that each of your children have this year. 

 

With new people, there is new vision. I have contracted the school with a new yearbook company called 

Tree Ring and it’s very exciting! For each yearbook purchased, a new tree is planted. And, each child will 

have the chance to personalize their yearbook with memories that mean the most to them with two 

personal yearbook pages. 

 

Please look for an email with the flyer for all of the information regarding how to order and setup an 

account with Tree Ring. They are extremely helpful and have excellent customer service! If you have any 

questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out to me via text or email.  

Look forward to working on this project and getting to know all of the Applegate families! 

 

Thank you 

 

Vanessa Russ 

(732)513-8242 

vruss5784@aol.com 


